Real Talk Series “Family Ties” BLAST

As part of the school’'s commitment to diversity, inclusion, justice, and equity, the Middle School is
continuing the Real Talk Series to create ongoing opportunities for students to hear directly from
people of different backgrounds and points of view. We hope these conversations will give our
students a chance to attain a certain level of understanding and acceptance of the diversity at Seven
Hills. “Family Ties” is the second of three panelist discussions we will host this year. Advisory
activities precede this presentation to familiarize our students with this topic. During this Real Talk
discussion, panelists will discuss their family dynamics, sharing the joys and traditions that make their
experiences special. They'll also address any misconceptions about their family structures.

Please print, sign, and return this form to your child’s advisor if you DO NOT want your child to
participate in “Family Ties,” which includes Advisory activities around this topic and the Real Talk
panel presentation on the morning of Jan. 26, 2024.

Parent/Guardian Signature:
Child’s Name:

Grade Level:

Advisor:

Date:




